
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Newsletter: March 12th 2018 
 

 
 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW SCHOOL OFFICE MANAGER 
Last month we said an unexpected “goodbye” to Suzanne Peak who had been our School Office 
Manager since 2016.  Suzanne had worked hard to make our School Office a friendly and efficient 
place and we were sad to hear that she was relocating with her family to the south of England.   
After some hotly contested interviews, the governors and academy trust have appointed Suzy 
Stephens as our new Office Manager.  Suzy will be starting to work with us over the next week or 
so and is looking forward to sharing her knowledge and skills with Paula as well as the rest of the 
staff team.   
 
 
OOPS! DIARY DATE MISPRINT 
Please note that the Nursery Easter Egg Hunt and the last day of the Spring Term are Thursday 
29th March, not Friday 30th as previously published.   
 
 
SPORTS RELIEF THIS FRIDAY 
It’s national Sport Relief charity day on Friday and this year children can celebrate by coming to 
school in their sports kits or dressed as their favourite sporting hero.  There will be energetic 
exercises to get involved with and lots of fun to be had.  If you would like to donate to Sports Relief, 
the school will pass on any money received on your behalf.       Miss Nock 
 
 
NURSERY NEEDS YOU! 
The Nursery staff are getting ready for their Easter Egg Hunt and are going to make an Easter 
Tree too!  They need your empty kinder egg shells and any other plastic egg shells to prepare the 
hunt for our littlest learners.  Mrs Walker will be pleased to take any of these from you!   
 
 
STEM DAY LEARNING 
Today, children across school had a go at some fun Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths 
activities to celebrate British STEM Week.  Thanks to Mr Bown for giving the teachers some really 
interesting ideas of things to do try out with each class. 
 
 
CELEBRATIONS 
Happy New Year to our Hindu families celebrating next weekend!   

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 

Diary Dates: March 2018 
 

Date Year Group Time Event 

Tuesday 13th March Year 3 Day 
Egyptian History Visit to 

New Walk Museum, Leicester 

Wednesday 14th March  Year 1 
0900 - 
0930 

Year 1 Maths 
Parents information session 

 with Miss McInnes 

Wednesday 14th March Year 5 Day 
Year 5 School Council go to represent  

our  school at Nottingham Primary 
Parliament  

Thursday 15th March Year 6 PM 
English Visit to see ‘War Horse’ at 

Nottingham Theatre Royal 

Friday 16th March All PM 
Sports Relief Events 

Active fun to finish the week – dress up 
for sporty to get involved! 

Wednesday 21st March  Year 5  Day 
Science Visit to  

Think Tank Museum, Birmingham 

Monday 26th March Y3 & Y5 PM Arabic Afternoon 

Tuesday 27th March & 
Wednesday 28th March 

All PM Parent – Teacher Meetings  

Thursday 29th March Nursery AM Easter Egg Hunt 

Thursday 29th March All 3.15pm School Closes for the Easter Holiday 

Monday 16th April All 8.55am School reopens for the Summer Term  

 


